
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF PITCAIRN

SPECIAL MEETING
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
there will be a Special Meeting
held  to  discuss  the  Joseph
Markosek Park Improvement
Project. Said meeting will take
place on Monday, April 1, 2024
at  5:30  PM  at  the  Pitcairn
Borough  Building,  609
Broadway, Pitcairn, PA 15140.

Michael Bolen
Borough Manager


